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Council Facilities
The Cowra Shire is currently under stay-at-home orders,
starting from 5pm on 20 September 2021. The orders apply to
anyone who has been in the Cowra LGA from 13 September
2021. For a full list of Council facilities and services affected,
visit www.cowracouncil.com.au.

Please check the NSW Government website for the latest
COVID-19 news and updates which includes information about
the restrictions that are still in place, www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19.

Current Tenders
RFT 11-2021 Cowra Drought Water Security: Rural Pipeline
Construction
Council invites tenders from suitability qualified and
experienced parties for the construction of a rural raw water
pipeline from Billimari to Cowra. For more information and to
apply, please visit Council's TenderLink page. Submissions
close 2.00pm, Monday 11 October 2021.

RFT 13-2021 Cowra Drought Water Security: Pump Station
Construction
Council invites tenders from suitability qualified and
experienced parties for the construction of a pump station and
reservoir to support the proposed drought security pipeline from
Billimari to Cowra. For more information and to apply, please
visit Council's TenderLink page. Submissions close 2pm,
Monday 11 October 2021.

How do I pay my rates?

BPAY - Assessment Number and Biller Code are provided
on your rate notice.
Credit card - payments can be made over the phone by
calling 1300 276 468.
Call our Rates Team on 6340 2061 to discuss other options,
we're here to help!

Our Customer Service Centre is currently closed, but Council
staff are still available to help you pay your rates. There are a
few different ways to pay:

Is the MRF open?

Only one person per vehicle to attend the site (Current
Public Health Orders stipulate only one person in the
household can leave their residence to obtain food, goods
or services once a day).
Check in using the QR code and wear a mask while onsite
and practice social distancing.
Avoid approaching and querying facility staff about the
restrictions and other general matters. If you wish to clarify
any issues please do so via a phone call prior to your
essential trip.
Pay using EFTPOS if possible.
Both the Community Recycling Centre and the Cowra RDA
Second Hand shop remain closed until further notice.
Note - Kerbside pick-up services are unchanged.

During the current stay-at-home orders, the Cowra MRF is open
if you meet NSW Health criteria for leaving home, but please be
aware of the following:

http://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19?fbclid=IwAR0Mja7RyjvqWHa3otcyPMkUgjIP2UErtoMGO15uX7YXtOT0RS1155WXPik
https://portal.tenderlink.com/cowra/login?ReturnUrl=/cowra/
https://portal.tenderlink.com/cowra/login?ReturnUrl=/cowra/

